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Brandy Butler

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2017 4:44 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK for docket 20130265
Attachments: Little Gasparilla Water Utility

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Angie Calhoun  
Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2017 4:18 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK for docket 20130265 
 
Customer correspondence for docket 20130265.  
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Brandy Butler

From: William Cavins <wrcavins@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, December 04, 2017 4:59 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Little Gasparilla Water Utility

I am a new owner at 8062 Little Gasparilla Island. Through out this water utility issue on the island my spouse’s 
family has opposed the process from installing pipes on private property to the excessive rates and the hook up 
fee charged.  
 
In speaking with Tara in the Charlotte County Property Appraiser’s Office today, 4 Dec 2017, she indicated she 
could not find any easements on our property. Yet, LGWU installed pipes and a back flow value which 
discharges onto our dune.  
 
Until LGWU clears the easement issue no further rate hikes should be granted.  FPL got easements LGWU 
should too.  
 
Sincerely, 
William R Cavins 
 




